
                                             SPECIAL MEETING  
                         STOCKHOLM VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES   

          TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2021    
        MEETING MINUTES                                                                                     

Village President Harley Cochran opened the Special Board meeting immediately following 
the Public Hearing and roll call was taken. Those present and online were Harley 
Cochran, John Krumm, Jerry Larson, Heidi Krause, Kristin Smith Procter, Cindy 
Fayerweather, C/T.   

 
The Public Hearing was held prior to the Board meeting to hear comments regarding the 

proposed adoption of the Pepin County Mississippi River Bluff Land Ordinance by 
reference.  Discussion was held. Kristin voiced approval of working with Pepin County in 
this regard. Heidi stated that she owns bluff land and is pleased as she feels the 
Ordinance will be good for the environment. Jerry also voiced his approval in protecting 
the environment 

Jerry then made a motion to adopt the Pepin County Mississippi River Bluff Land Ordinance 
by reference as a supplement to the Village of Stockholm’s existing Bluff land Ordinance, 
2nd by John; carried unanimously.   

No other action was taken by the Board. A motion was made by Jerry, 2nd by John to adjourn 
the meeting; carried. Meeting adjourned. 

 
Cindy Fayerweather 
Clerk Treasurer 
 
 
  

 


